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Next week the Y6 children have their SATs assessments.  They will be welcome into school at 8am where they will be provided with a 

delicious 

Superstars! 
Class 1 

Alana, Elliott, Matthew and Sam 
Class 2 

Anais and Maddie 
Class 3 

Ailish and Lily 
Class 4 

Ben and Ethan 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

 

         Values 

 

Creativity 
This week Year 5 have been nominated as they 

worked really creatively to construct bridges 

made of different materials. 

Class 2 were in charge of our Tuesday assembly 

this week.  They shared their ideas on creativity 

with the school, which included story writing, 

singing and a little dancing! 

 

Hot Topics! 

Well done to the fabulous Year 6 children who worked 

so hard during SATs week.  They gave their all and were 

a real credit to their families and the school.  We hope 

you have a well deserved break this weekend! 

We are thrilled to be offering the children an opportunity 

to connect to our school library at home.  They will be 

able to browse our books and then come                       

to us to borrow them.   Look out for the                            

letter containing your child’s log in                                        

details.  We will develop our system to                                      

include all of the books we hold in school.                                         

school. 

 

18th May  Class Photographs 

22nd May  Sponsored Walk 

22nd May  End of Half Term 
 

1st June   Return to school 

2nd June Class 3 Gymnastics 

18th June Country Dancing 

Festival 

19th June Non-uniform day 

                 Father’s Day 

                 Crafternoon 

30th June  Sport’s Day 

       Juniors – am 

      Infants – pm 

 

 

3rd July Summer Fayre 

 7th July  Numeracy Afternoon 

13th/14th July Leavers’ Productions 

17th July Leavers’ Service 

20th July  INSET & End of school 

year 

 
 

Next Friday is our sponsored walk – if you have not 

received details please pop into the office or check the 

website. 

We have noticed that more children are coming to 

school without the correct kit for PE.  They need to have a 

burgundy or white T shirt, black shorts and trainers.  For 

outdoor PE only when it is cold, we also recommend 

joggers.   You can check the days that your child has PE 

on the class pages on the website.  Your support with this 

would be appreciated. 
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Other news 

Next Friday is our sponsored 

walk – if you have not 

received details,  

please pop into the office or 

check the website. 

We have noticed that more 

children are coming to 

school without the correct kit 

for PE.  They need to have a 

burgundy or white T shirt, 

black shorts and trainers.  For 

outdoor PE only when it is 

cold, we also recommend 

joggers.   You can check the 


